
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Diamond Returns to Bingham Area Health Center 
 

BINGHAM – Tamar Diamond, DMD will be returning to Bingham Area Health Center in April 

after spending a year in Arizona. Dr. Diamond originally relocated from Wisconsin where she 

worked at a community health center for over 10 years providing general dentistry to adults 

and children. She first joined Bingham Area Health Center in 2012 and quickly became a fixture 

at the practice. 

 

“I am looking forward to returning to Maine and assisting Bingham area residents in improving 

their oral health status and in teaching their children up-to-date methods of preventing dental 

problems at an early age,” Dr. Diamond shared. “Bingham is part of a beautiful area that offers 

so many outdoor activities and I appreciate the community's involvement in the health and dental center.” 

 

Dr. Diamond obtained her undergraduate degree in biology from University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign, IL in 1996 and 

her doctorate in dental medicine from Southern Illinois University, Alton, Illinois in 2001. Her areas of clinical expertise 

include providing a range of general dentistry to the whole family. She is a member of the National Network for Oral 

Health Access. 

 

Dr. Diamond will be joining Dr. Dmytruk as well as hygienists Marie Doucette and Jacquelyn Watson-Arsenault to 

provide oral healthcare to people of all ages. The center serves over 2,500 people from Bingham, Caratunk, Embden, 

Moscow, Pleasant Ridge, Solon, and surrounding towns each year.  

 

The Dental Center is open Tuesday through Thursday from 7:00 AM to 4:30 PM and 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM Fridays. For 

more information or to schedule an appointment, call (207) 672-3519. Visit online at www.BinghamCHC.org. 

   

Bingham Area Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 

Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health 

care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare 

and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents as 

well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of health care and medications including the 

Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants 

and individual donations. 
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